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ACADEMY OF DANCE, SET TO DAZZLE!
The Academy of Dance students are busy preparing for their first-ever Dance Concert on
Wednesday 13 November 2019, in the John Lambert Auditorium.

The concert will commence at 6.30pm and we welcome all friends and family to come along and
enjoy the night.

Tickets can be purchased online click here or at the door.  

Exciting News!!

CONGRATULATIONS to one of our Academy of Dance students Lourdes A, who recently
competed at the Australasian Dance Association Championships.

Lourdes competed in Grade 3 Jazz and won her division, progressing through to the finals against
the winners of each jazz grade.

At the end of the 4 day competition, Lourdes was awarded the 2019 Junior Jazz Scholarship for the
Australasian Dance Association.

Well done Lourdes!
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Mrs Sharon Evans
P-6 Sport Coordinator and TAP Coordinator
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